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Dear members of the committee,
I am writing to express my concern about the dramatic recent declines in the koala populations in Queensland
 due to excessive land clearing. Koalas are Australia’s most iconic species and it is the QLD government’s
 responsibility to protect them on behalf of current and future Queenslanders, Australians and people of all
 nations. Lax land clearing laws have enabled such high levels of land clearing that the survival in the wild of
 this incredible, unique
species is under threat. Please pass the laws needed to reverse this decline,
Regards,
Alexandra Moors
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